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Dawn Mushill

From: <SSpalt@lc.edu>

To: <dawn@itroycoc.com>

Cc: <SKoval LCCC@lc.edu>; <mmueller@Iic.edu>
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2005 1:52 PM

Subject: WOW!

Dawn,

Just wanted to let you know that you are receiving RAVE reviews for your training at Olin! Kathy Bauer has
received several unsolicited comments like:

"That is the best training class | have ever been to"
"She is a great instructor--1 really enjoyed the class"
and numerous comments similar to those!

The manager who requested the training has also told Kathy that the program exceeded his expectations and
really met their training needs.

Everyone is very pleased! Thank you for being such a wonderful representative of LCCC -- we need to expand
your talent to more of our training programs in the future!

| appreciate your enthusiasm and professionalism. Thank you for being a part of our team!

Stella M. Spalt, Director
Center for Workforce Training
Lewis and Clark Community College

618 468-3500 sspalt@lc.edu

7/8/2007



